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COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

No. 97-92
From: The Clerk’s Office
Date: December 03, 1997
Subject: 1998 Liquor License Renewal Review

In accordance with Council Policy Statement No. 95-03, the Clerk’s Office began
its review of liquor establishments for renewal. AS 04.11.480 allows the local
governing body to protest the continued operation of a license during the second
year of the biannual license period. With this in mind, a report of the findings is
attached of all establishments within the City limits of Wasilla.

Departments completed their review on November 28, 1997, and submitted their
findings to the Clerk’'s Office. Letters have been sent to all establishments
notifying them of any problems.

Follow up calls will be made as renewal applications are received by the City of
i Wasilla.

Recommend: A letter of non-objection be submitted to the ABC Board for
establishments with no violations, and letters of objection be submitted to the
ABC Board for establishments with violations, with a letter of withdrawal once
violations are cleared.
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KRISTIE VAN GORDER, CMC
City Clerk




